



COVID-19 INFORMATION


We are closely monitoring the recommendations of Government and the public 
health agencies to reduce the effect of COVID-19 on all our communities. 

Our efforts are led by a cross-function team of Lovers Lane Logistics leaders who 
are working to assure teammate, community, and business continuity preparedness.


In short, we are monitoring information from the Centers for Disease Control 
(CDC) and regions within the United States at a local level to ensure we have the 
latest news and recommendations.


TO SUPPORT AND ENSURE CONTINUITY IN OUR SERVICE TO 
OUR CUSTOMERS:


• Lovers Lane Logistics, LLC is monitoring trade flows and any related 
distractions so that we are well prepared to frequently provide you with the 
solutions you need


• Our Glendale,WI on-site teammates are currently positioned remotely 

• We continue to monitor developments at the local and federal level


Recognizing that our carriers are the backbone of our economy, we are in regular 
communication through our driver support teams to ensure that they are well 
informed as to the environment they are operating in. Their safety and wellness is 
are top priority.


Your business is very important to us and we are happy to answer any questions 
related to specific worksite or regions should you have them.


For the latest information on COVID-19, please visit the Center for Disease 
Control and Prevention’s website.  https://www.cdc.gov/


